
One week Faculty Development Program on 'elearning and Digital 
Content Creation' for faculty members during 14-28 January 2020. 

 

 
 
MAC elearning team launched the eLearning Platform Moodle in January 2019 on 
the college website in order to augment the conventional teaching-learning 
process and promote blended learning in the college. Students and faculty 
members are encouraged to use the platform through various programs initiated 
by the elearning team. 
In collaboration with MAC-IQAC, the MAC elearning team comprising of Dr Arun 
Julka, Dr Maneesha, Dr Praveen Kant Pandey and Dr Soma Garg organized a 1- 
week Faculty Development Program on 'elearning and Digital Content Creation' 
for faculty members during 14-28 January 2020. The FDP was an attempt to 
experience how educational technologies can be used to enhance teaching and 
learning and hone teaching skills. The program enabled the faculty to share 
useful resources (reading material, videos, articles etc.), create online quizzes, 
create online assignments, share teacher’s own videos/notes, share online 
books,  create online question bank, create online Discussion Forum, share 
previous year examination papers with marking scheme on VLE@MAC and to 
take attendance online, etc.  Prof. Anil Aneja, Chairman, Governing Body and Prof 
Pankaj Arora, Treasurer, Governing Body distributed the certificates to 40 
faculty members who successfully completed the faculty Development Program. 
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